TREE WARDEN REPORT – MRS JOANNE GRIFFITHS – 9-5-2022

The clerk read out the report on Mrs Griffiths behalf.

This year I have had no contact with regard to concerns for trees for Asheldham and Dengie.

No planning applications this year to have to comment on.

Great Excitement with the Green Canopy Project taking place throughout this year and some individuals and groups have been busy applying for packs of trees within our district and planting and plan to plant 4 specimen trees and hedging packs in the Autumn.
Mr. Procter has agreed to have a specimen tree in his field along Manor Road and will be placing a post in a suitable place.

Other places identified for specimen trees – end of Green Road, around the bridleway on the left, which I still have to contact the owner.

One by the village hall and one on the Green outside Tower Stables.  The last two are on council ground and will need to have a licence and will liaise with the Parish Clerk.

I have contacted Davidson Farms who are happy to have hedge infill in Hall Road and Fisher Farms are also interested.

Silver Lakes also has a hedgerow also suitable for infill

Colin Cooper has secured a pack and I have as well.  So 840 saplings/hedging.

Will be looking for working group in the early Autumn.

Regards

Jo Griffiths.

